
Dear Ohio Power Siting Board: 

I’m writing in regard to Case Number 14-1280-EL-BSB, Gable Substation, Jefferson County. 

After the April 23rd meeting, it seems that what has been deemed as best for this project is to make sure 
that there are trees planted to shield the view of the substation from line of sight. (As if the view was 
the only thing wrong with building the substation at this location...) In thinking of the saying that a 
picture is worth a thousand words, I thought I should send pictures for your records.  Please look at the 
view from all parts of the southeast rooms of my parent’s house, their deck, driveway, and backyard. 

 

From the family room on the main floor.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Another view from the family room.  (5 
windows in this room alone face the “preferred 
site” location.) 

 

 

 

 

 

From the foyer on the main floor. 

 

 

 



 

From the 2nd story hallway. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the 2nd story bathroom – this one has a nice shadow from 
the morning sun that lets you get an idea of the slope of the hill. 
According to the overview map, all of that shadow clear to the 
telephone pole on the right will be the new substation, for your 
reference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From a 2nd story bedroom. 

 

 

 



Here’s the view from the deck on 
the back of the house. Again, for 
reference, the telephone pole on 
the far right is where the new 
substation will end, taking up this 
entire view. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is from the bottom deck, the far 
telephone pole is out of the picture to the 
right, so again, the entire view here is taken 
up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here’s a view from standing in the driveway. 
Again, far right telephone pole is where the 
substation will end. 

 

 

 



 

Here’s one from the back yard of the house.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here’s another from behind their house, 
looking from the end of their patio. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here’s the view from the backyard blueberry 
patch. Past the far right telephone pole is 
where the substation will reach. 

 

 

 

 

As you can see, trees will not fully shield the substation from their line of sight.  
Thank you for viewing. 

Abbey (Otto) Wilson 
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